
  

 
 
 

 
RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 

 
RVS/CIR/023/2021-2022                                                                           21st APRIL 2021 
 

 SUMMER BREAK- ACADEMIC SESSION 2021-22 
 

Dear Parents (PreNur-Grades XII), 

This is with reference to the announcement made by Haryana Government suggesting 
early closure of schools for summer vacation due to the surge in Covid cases.  

We understand that many families are engaged in work and covid care at home.  Keeping 
the children engaged during this period of distress is our duty and responsibility. At RVS 
we have always taken the viewpoint of parents for arriving at any decision. We request 
your perspective on school summer break for this session.  

We request you to   please refer to Academic Calendar – 2021-22 below before filling the 
form.  

https://ridgevalleyschool-
my.sharepoint.com/:x:/g/personal/manu_k_ridgevalleyschool_org/EVcAGQPSpcJBttUo
bVooC6MBTNOxijM-zWXjUKtGktqo0A?e=a2zqDp 

Please follow the link below to give your viewpoint on school summer break by Friday, 
April 23, 2021, 12.00 noon.  

http://tiny.cc/w8dwtz 

Thank you for your support and cooperation.  

 
Regards 
Team RVS 
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